
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

This letter is to ask for a variance to get 3 signs for Downtown Eats. We are building a tower out front 
to gain access to the basement and to help the building stand out. With this tower going up we will 
have a spot on all 3 sides that faces the road for a sign. This is so that you can see the restaurant no 
matter what direction you are going on the road. This restaurant is an enormous investment for my 
family, and we need to make sure that people know it’s here and it stays busy. Downtown Axe had 3 
signs on it, so I thought that this was okay, so I already ordered the signs for Downtown Eats. I’m 
hoping that this will be okay? 

 

Sincerely 

Joshua McMillan 

Downtown Eats 


